
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:​ ​ Interim Superintendents Dr. Griff Powell, Dr. Kyle Schumacher & Board ​ 

of Education      

FROM:​​ Pam Porto, Director of Transportation 

DATE:​​ May 15, 2025 

RE:​ ​ Recommendation for Renewal of Fuel Bid 

 

We are recommending renewing the fuel bid to Feece Oil Company for the 
2025-2026 school year.  Per Section 2.5 of the Bid Conditions, contracts may be 
renewed for up to four (4) additional one-year periods upon mutual written 
agreements.  Attached is the signed written renewal agreement.    
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